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Reception
In literacy, we explored the story What the Ladybird 
Heard by Julia Donaldson. Inspired by the story, we 
created "Wanted" posters for the characters Lanky Len 
and Hefty Hugh, practicing their writing and drawing 
skills.

In maths, we focused on addition. The children had a 
great time making a bus outside and adding children onto 
it, reinforcing their understanding of counting and simple 
addition. Looking forward to another week of learning 
and fun!



Year 1
In English we have been playing lots of 
phonics games to help us with our reading. 

In maths, we have been finding half of a 
quantity.

We have been drawing still life pictures 
inspired by David Hockey and have some 
great entries to put forward to the Being 
Hockney competition.  



Year 2
In English we have been looking at the genre of 
our new writing. We have explored what a 
persuasive advert includes and tried writing our 
own sentences.

In maths we have been learning how to find ¾ of 
a number. 

We have looked at woodland habitats in science 
and researched which animals live there. We 
found out their diet, habitat and any predators 
they might have!



Year 3

In computing, we have created an 
animation of our names using Scratch. 

In maths, we have retrieved our Year 2 
knowledge about money. We have been 
thinking about how we can use different 
coins to make the same amount. 

In English, we have been memorising our new 
story and using capital letters for proper nouns. 



Year 4
In English, we have been analysing letters in 

preparation to write our own letter to Mrs 
Kennan!

In maths, we have been solving problems using 
money. We have realised that we need to 
practise using real coins!

In computing, we have been planning questions 
for our online questionnaire of how to improve 
the playground.  



Year 5
In English, we have been looking at the features we can 

find on  information leaflets. Then we carried out 
research about the Murton Park museum. 

In maths, we have developed our understanding of how 
to add and subtract numbers that have different decimal 
places.

In art, we have created a collaborative A1 still life using 
our printing skills. We are hopeful they will get chosen to 
be exhibited in a David Hockney gallery. 

5 Rauf have also visited the Farnham Food Bank to see 
all their hard work on display for it’s launch on Monday!



Year 6
This week year 6 completed 
their SATs tests. The children 
have worked hard all year and 
used those skills they have 
practised this week. This is a 
reflection of their learning 
journey throughout Farnham 
and the staff couldn’t be more 
proud! Well done year 6!



Thank you


